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MEMORANDUM 
  
Date:   5/3/2018 
To: Planning Commission 
From:  Sam ‘Vandy’ Vandewater, Planner II 
Subject:  Resolution for U_2017-0025 
 

This memo is to acknowledge changes to the resolution that were made since the public noticing of the 

documents. At the time of noticing, the resolution for Use Permit U_2017-0025 included a number of findings in 

relation to the project, one of which was in regards to “Nuisance.” This finding stated that the project would limit 

the amount of nuisance created by the project to neighboring parcels. County Counsel has since directed Staff 

to remove the findings on “Nuisance,” though the discussion of potential nuisances remains a key issue in the 

Staff Report.  

 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 
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